
September 15, 1989 

Dear 

One of the pastoral directives from Vatican Council II was 
the admoni ti on that each par ish establ ish a Par i sh Adv isory 
Board. For the past six months I have been mulling over the 
idea about what would be feasable for Sacred Heart Parish. I 
would like to establish an Executive Council; it would consist 
of 
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advisory to the Pastor and his sta

Committee of fifteen people. 
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As the Chairperson of in our Parish I 
would like you to attend our first meeting which will be held in 
the Parish Center on October 26, 1989 from 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM. 
An agenda will follow. 

Your primary function will be to communicate to the 
group what your Committee is doing, going to do and what 
recommend a t ions your g roup would 1 ike to make to par i sh. You 
will have five to seven minutes to make your presentation. 

Future meeting dates you may like to keep in mind are: 

February 1, 1990 - 7:00 PM Parish Center 
May 24, 1990 - 7:00 PM Parish Center 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Father Robert P. McGuire, 
Pastor 

P.S. If you are unable to attend, please send a representative. 

8001 46th Street No. Pindlas Park, FL • 34665 • 541-4447. 


